
It is fun volunteering for 

Spurgeons.   

I feel valued and  

supported. 

Do you have some spare time that you 
would like to fill, or are you looking to  
go back to work and need to gain some  
further experience working with  
children? 

This might just be for you!   
We are currently looking for volunteers 
to support our families with 0-11 years 
old, particularly to help with our  
school holiday club, Club 4. 

If  you would like more  

information please contact  

Katie Vinnicombe by emailing 

kvinnicombe@spurgeons.org  

or call 01932 229103 

https://spurgeons.org/elmbridge-family-centres  

Use the QR code of link below 

to access our website 
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